KROA-fm

Stereo 95

BOX 1781
GRAND ISLAND. NE 68801
TELEPHONE 845-6595

July 24, 1975

Mr. Rolland L. Lindblade
1017 No. 90th Street, No. 2
Omaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Mr. Lindbalde:

Thank you for your letter of July 22, 1075 and your
report of reception of KROA-FM on July 19. We receive
reports of reception in the Omaha area from time to time,
but generally from listeners with more elaborate antennas
than yours. The receiving conditions can undoubtedly
be attributed to heavy cloud conditions in the area. In
fact, KROA had returned to the air when you were listen=-
ing just a short time after having sustained considerable
lightning damage.

Your report corresponds to our log of program from
1.30pm CDT to 1.45pm CDT, July 19, 1975.

For your information KROA radiates 100KW ERP at an
antenna height of 498 feet. Hours of operation are from
6am until Midnight. A coverage map enclosed per your request.
The circle indicates 1000 microvolt contour.

Good listeningl

Sincerely,

Mide G;f(:¢¢4/\¥h¥
Robert E. Cook, Jr.
Chief Engineer




